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SCHOOL UNIFORM POLICY

We believe that a school uniform is important:

· It looks smart

· Wears well

· Contributes to a sense of belonging

· Gives a common purpose

· Fosters a feeling of pride

· It provides the children with a sense of discipline which is reflected in their general behaviour and their attitude to work

At Bradworthy School we seek to attain high standards in every aspect of school life .

A high standard of dress is one important , and visible , aspect of this . 

We ask that all children wear the uniform and we encourage them to maintain a good standard of clean and tidy dress in school.

Our school colours are royal blue and yellow.

Our school uniform is as follows:

Boys - School sweatshirt / polo shirt.

           Short Grey Trousers.

           Long Grey socks.

           Black shoes.
           School Cap.
Girls - School sweatshirt / polo shirt.

           Grey skirt or blue gingham dress during the summer term.

           Long White socks.

           Black shoes.
           School Cap.
           ( girls may wear short grey trousers and long grey socks if they wish ).

The above uniform is compulsory from the start of the Summer Term and throughout the Autumn Term. It is strongly encouraged through the whole of the school year.

On days when the weather is cold girls may wear grey tights.

Trainers are allowed as long as they are plain black.

If the weather is cold at other times of the year the children are permitted to wear 

over-trousers which can be removed once in school.

As a part of their school uniform all children must wear a school cap when they are outside, and this should include traveling to and from school at the beginning and end of each day.

This is especially important when the children are taking part in school trips.

When the weather is cold royal blue woolen hats may be worn as an alternative.
Hair accessories such as slides, ribbons, bobbles etc. should be simple in design and in school colours (royal blue or yellow).

Parents are asked to ensure that all items are labelled clearly with their child’s name.

For safety reasons we ask that the children do not wear jewellery in school. This includes earrings other than stud earrings.

PE Kit
For health and safety reasons it is important that children are properly dressed for any physical activity.

Our uniform for PE is as follows:

Boys - Royal blue shorts.

            Knee length royal blue games socks

           School polo shirt / jumper kept specifically for PE.

Girls - Royal blue shorts, or royal blue games skirt.
           Knee length royal blue games socks.

           School polo shirt / jumper kept specifically for PE.

The children should be barefoot when they are in the school hall but will need appropriate footwear , such as trainers , for outdoor wear.

Football boots are a good idea for use on the field but not essential.

PE kit should be kept in a named drawstring bag.

PE kit should be kept in school and returned home for washing at weekends and holidays. All items of PE clothing should be named.


